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Date  Time Nature Details 

8/8/2025 06:59 Property Damage 

Crash 

A deputy was sent to US Route 42, at the 

intersection of Harriott Road, for a report of 

a stop sign that was struck by an unknown 

semi-truck and trailer that left the scene.  The 

sign was reported to the Ohio Department of 

Transportation for repair, and no report was 

taken. 

8/8/2025 09:35 Stolen Motorcycle A deputy investigated a report of a 2008 

Kawasaki motorcycle that was possibly 

stolen from a property in the 19000 block of 

Dog Leg Road.  No report was taken. 

8/8/2025 12:55 Property Damage 

Crash 

A deputy responded to the 21000 block of 

Northwest Parkway to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 2017 Honda Civic 

that was struck from behind by a 2006 

Honda Element. The juvenile driver of the 

Element was issued a traffic citation for 

failure to maintain an assured and clear 

distance ahead.  A crash report was taken 

#2025-00028339.   

8/8/2025 13:11 Deceased Person A deputy and units from the Northern Union 

County Joint Fire District were dispatched to 

a residence in the 26000 block of Snediker 

Road for a report of a person that was found 

unconscious and not breathing.  The person 

was declared deceased, and the Union 

County Coroner’s Office was summoned to 

the scene.  A report was taken #2025-

00028344. 



8/8/2025 20:48 Trespassing A deputy was dispatched to a business in the 

7400 block of Montgomery Drive for a 

trespassing complaint.  No report was taken. 

8/8/2025 23:08 Overdose A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

19000 block of Poling Road to investigate a 

person that was possibly overdosing at an 

unknown location.  As a result of the 

investigation, it was determined that the 

person overdosing was in Jeffersonville, and 

the call was referred to the Fayette Co 

Sheriff’s Office. 

8/8/2025 23:45 Assist Other Agency Deputies assisted the Marysville Police with 

a person experiencing a mental health crisis 

at a residence on Quail Hollow Drive South.  

The Marysville Police Department handled 

the investigation. 
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